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Minister of Communities, Culture & Heritage; Keith Irving
Bill 118 - lost too many already...

Dear Ministers Tony Ince and Diana Whalen,

Please don't make it easier to deregister designated heritage properties. They
simply get demolished.
The bottom photo of the Christie house shows a circa 1860 house on Main Street
that was just torn down by Acadia University.
As a member of the Wolfville Historical Society and the Heritage Trust of Nova
Scotia, I beg you to take a sober second look at this amendment.

Sincerely,
Wendy Elliott

Wendy Elliott
, Wolfville Nova Scotia, Canada

Voice/Fax (902)
Mobile: (902)






